From: Zach Duncalfe [mailto:zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au]

Sent: Tuesday, 1 August 2017 4:01 PM

To: AMOD

Cc: Chambers - Cirkovic C

Subject: AM2014/279 Pest Control Industry Award

Dear AMOD,

AM2014/279 Pest Control Industry Award

In relation to the 19 July 2017 Exposure Draft for the above award, The Australian Workers' Union makes the following comment:

The amendment made to clause 17.4(c) does not reflect The AWU proposal in its entirety. The amendment proposed by The AWU was as follows:

"This equipment will remain the property of the employer and will be replaced by the employee if lost by them or destroyed through the employee's negligence, provided that reasonable facilities are to be made available by the employer for the safe keeping of such equipment."

We are certain that this is only a typographical error.

Kind Regards,

ZACH DUNCALFE | NATIONAL LEGAL OFFICER

M 0401 83 00 83 | zach.duncalfe@nat.awu.net.au

P 02 8005 3315

LEVEL 10, 377 - 383 SUSSEX STREET, SYDNEY NSW 2000

WWW.AWU.NET.AU







